Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Amos, James <jamos@blm.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2019 11:49 AM

To: DeAnn Grant

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; dmckinne@blm.gov;
Jennifer Knowlton; lke Tavarez; Robert McNeill; Sheldon Hitchcock; Dakota Neel; Rebecca Haskell

Subject: [EXT] Re: [EXTERNAL] (C-141 Initial) Cabo Wabo 25 Federal Com #003H 05-17-2019

DeAnn,

All spill reports showing the release was in the pasture, should have some supporting documents, to include aerials and
any additional information that would help the BLM make decisions as to how to proceed, to include authorizations to
commence remediation, sampling, etc. The event was discovered 5/17/19, we're receiving this report 6/4/19, ample
time to provide the additional info. If any questions, please get back to me. Thanks

On Tue, Jun 4, 2019 at 3:56 PM DeAnn Grant <agrant@concho.com> wrote:

Mr. Bratcher/Mr. Amos,

Please find the attached C-141 for your consideration. Also, attached is the calculation sheet to determine the
estimated release volume. The liquid lost estimate is based on the spill dimensions, estimated depth of fluid (wet soil
depth) and type of formation. The spreadsheet will calculate the volume lost in the ground and does not include the
recovered amount in the calculation. The calculated volume in the ground and the volume recovered were added
together and reported on the C-141. If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you,

DeAvwv Grant
HSE Administrative Assistant

agrant@concho.com

COG Operating LLC

600 W lllinois Avenue | Midland, TX 79701
Direct: 432-253-4513 | Main: 432.683.7443



Confidentiality Warning: This message along with any attachments are intended only for use of the individual or entity to
which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged or confidential and exempt from disclosure under
applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for
delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying
of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender
immediately.

James A. Amos

Bureau of Land Management

Carlsbad Field Office

Supervisory Petroleum Engineering Tech
620 East Greene Street

Carlsbad, NM. 88220

Office: (575) 234-5909

Fax: (575) 234-5927

Cell: (575) 361-2648

E-mail: jamos@blm.gov




